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How to Learn More

AMCA will be reaching out soon, but please contact Michael Ivanovich or Aaron Gunzner with 

any questions.

The 2021 shipment database will replace the 2012 

database, which is out of date and which does not support 

the FEI metric. The 2021 database will enable AMCA to 

help: 

2021 AMCA Int. Fan Shipments Data Collection

Data privacy and anonymity

We need your help! What data do we need?

AMCA Int. is starting a data collection effort to characterize fan shipments in 2021. This data will 

help AMCA advocate for reasonable and realistic federal regulation and support incentive 

programs focused on more efficient fans.

AMCA takes data privacy and security seriously. All information will be collected through a 

third-party contractor under NDA, using industry standards for data aggregation and 

anonymization.  No one except the third-party contractor will have access to the raw data.

• Set reasonable and realistic efficiency requirements

• Accurately account for the impact of regulation on 

manufacturers

• Estimate the energy savings created through 

regulatory activity

• Support electrical utilities establish fan rebate 

programs

Engagement from as many member 

companies as possible is critical to this 

research's success. The more 

information included in this project, 

the better AMCA can advocate for all 

members.

AMCA will be reaching out to request 

national sales data for fans manufactured

in the United States or Canada and sold or 

shipped to the United States. The data 

request will include basic fan model 

information and details about the 

application and how the fan was equipped 

in the field.
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